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12 November 2018 

 

Dear Resident, 

Auckland Transport (AT) is implementing a residential parking zone (RPZ) in your area on 
the 7th of December 2018.  

This will provide greater parking availability and flexibility for local residents, businesses 
and visitors to the area.  

You are receiving this letter as your home or business is within the new Grey Lynn RPZ. 

AT consulted with your community late last year on the proposal and received high 
numbers of feedback in response, with the majority in support of introducing the RPZ. AT 
subsequently changed the zone boundary based on the feedback received to help ensure 
the best outcome for the community. 

You can read about the consultation on our website, www.at.govt.nz/projects-
roadworks/grey-lynn-and-arch-hill-residential-parking-zones/ 

Residents and businesses within this zone can apply for permits and coupons that give an 
exemption from the two hour parking restrictions. Your permits and coupons are only valid 
for the Grey Lynn residential parking zone. 

We have included some key information in this letter, for further details about residential 
parking permits go to our website www.at.govt.nz/residential 

 

Parking permits and 1-day coupons 

 The annual permit fee is $70 per vehicle 

 Each residential property in the zone is eligible to receive 50 free 1-day parking 
coupons per year 

 Eligible residents and businesses can purchase 1-day coupons at a fee of $5 each 

 All permits and coupons are digital 

 

Apply online 

We have an online service for residential parking permits. With this service you can apply 
for and manage your permits and coupons online.  

 

Visit our website and follow the instructions to apply, www.at.govt.nz/residential   

 

Proof of residence 

Proof of residence is required for all permit and coupon applications and must be attached 
with your application, documents accepted as proof of residence are: 

 Generated bill dated within the last two months, e.g. power or internet bill 

 Electoral roll letter less than 3 months old 

 Recent tenancy agreement that clearly shows your name and full address 
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Note: Online bank statements, water and rates bills are not accepted. 

Timeline and processing application 

Grey Lynn residential parking zone goes live on 7th December 2018  

 Processing applications may be delayed or declined if the correct information or 
proof of residence is not provided, we will contact you if additional information is 
required.  

 Submitting an application for a residential parking zone permit does not exempt the 
vehicle from parking zone restrictions. Parking zone signs and restrictions must be 
adhered to until the parking permit has been approved and activated, or the vehicle 
may incur a parking fine. 

 We will contact you to let you know if your permit(s) and/or coupon(s) application 
have been approved. 

 

Not able to apply online? 

If you are unable to apply online please call our contact centre on (09) 528 7275. Our 
parking permits team will contact you during business hours to assist you.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Scott Ebbett 

Auckland Transport   


